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GEAR DRILLING COMPANY COLO. OIL & GAS CONS. COMM.
SUITE 470 DENVER CLUB BUILDING (303) 623-4422
DENVER, COLORADO B0202 (303) 623-2283

GEORGE L. GEAR, PRESIDENT

September 9th, 1983

Colorado 0i1 & Gas Conservation

Commission

1313 Sherman Street

Room 721

Denver, Colorado 80203 Re: Plugging Reports on the
Miller No.1-15
SW NW Sec.15-9N-56W
Weld County, Colorado

To Whom It May Concern:

Enclosed please find Cement Affadavit on the Miller No.1-15. I have
attempted numerous times to contact Mr. Hibbert in Texas in order to
obtain a geological report in urder to complete the plugging reports
on this location. Unfortunately, Mr. Hibbert has not cooperated with
me at all. I am trying to close out our file on this Tocation also
and thought maybe your office could persuade Mr. Miller to complete
the plugging reports himself.

Thank you for your time and concern in this matter.

Sincerely,

GEAR DRILLING COMPANY =
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Madalyn Runge l
Secretary for George L. Gear
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